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The speakers at the Rocky Mountain EMC Chapter Symposium
in October included, front ro w, left to right: Richard Georg e r i a n ,
Carlos Marre ro, and Charles Grasso. Back ro w, left to right: Bill
R i t e n o u r, David Quint, Clayton Paul, Robert Johnk, Happy
Holden, Ron Duff y, Ron Perala, and Eric Bogatin.

During the table top show held in conjunction with the Rocky
Mountain EMC Chapter Symposium in October, exhibitor Brad
Brim of Ansoft (left) explains the uniqueness of Ansoft soft-
ware to David Banas.  Looking on are Drew Martin of Ansoft,
(third from left) and Brian Gray (right).

John Stadille of Ball Aerospace (left), Lyle Luttrell of MaxOptix
(center), and Jill Klancke of Harthun Associates (right) discuss
shielding material applications during the exhibit hours of the
Rocky Mountain EMC Chapter Symposium.

Dr. Clayton Paul kept the attention of the Rocky Mountain
EMC audience for the full day tutorial held during the Rocky
Mountain EMC Chapter Symposium in October.


